
UPDATED PER EXECUTIVE ORDER
The GRIC VITA Program will be closed 

until April 23, 2020. 
The closure is due to ongoing concerns of 
the COVID-19 pandemic.  Internal Audit 

wants to ensure the safety and welfare of the 
Community Members and the VITA 

volunteers. 
We will be contacting those that have 

appointments to re-schedule after April 23rd. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please 

call (
 

520) 562-9552




